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July 7, 2008

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Final Report of Deviation Evaluation (Update) per 10-CFR Part 21

Notification By: ABB Inc.
Protective Relays & Switches
4300 Coral Ridge Drive
Coral Springs, FL 33065

This letter is to update you on our notification of evaluation letter dated April 14, 2008 and
subsequent update letter of June 16, 2008 regarding seven parts undergoing hydrogen
embrittlement relief testing in accordance with QQ-N290A.

We have completed evaluation of all seven parts with positive (acceptable) results. Therefore,
we have concluded that there is no reportable defect as defined by 10-CFR Part 21.

If you should have any questions regarding this letter, please contact ABB Protective Relays &
Switches at 800-222-1946.
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